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From: Paul Smith <silverfox653@hetmail.com>
Sent; 04 August 2022 14:09
To: clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Defibrillator at Cremyli Rd

I would like to thank the town council for your support in the funding for the 3 years monitoring of the Defibrillator
that 1 purchased on the 21st July 2021 | would like to inform you that it has been Deployed once to a builder that
collapsed and made a full recovery | feel that on this one occasion the Defibrillator has paid for itself and | will
continue to support the local community here in Torpoint.

Many thanks
Paul Smith




